Mr. Timothy Madden








July 7, 2005

28 Chestnut Street

Portland, ME 04101








Dear Mr. Madden:

RE:
Application for Single Family House, Farragut Street, ID # 2005-0139

Upon review of the site plan, the City’s Planning Division has the following comments:

1. Please provide proposed grading/topography on the lot.  This should match the previously approved grading as shown on the Farragut Street Extension plans approved on April 16, 2003.  Add to plan

2. Please note the Finish floor elevation.  This should be tied into the same elevation data as your proposed topography.

3. Add the distances of the lot lines to the site plan

4. Two street trees are required for single-family development, along your street frontage.  Add to plan.

5. A backflow preventer is highly recommended on the 4” storm drain lead.  Please add a note to the plan.

Please submit 4 copies of full size/scalable revised plans to my attention.

Sincerely,

Jay Reynolds

Development Review Coordinator

cc:  
Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager
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